
Hoodland Fire District 
69634 E HWY 26  
Welches, OR 97067 

Join us for an open house! 
Tour the station, learn about Hoodland’s proposed 
new Main Fire Station location and floor plans, and 
share your input.

November 7, 5:30 – 7:30 pm
Hoodland Fire District Main Station 351 
69634 E HWY 26 
Welches, OR 97067

An online open house will be available from  
November 7–14, 2024 

Learn more and participate online at hoodlandfire.us



Hoodland Fire District Main Station 351 Replacement Project 

Join us for an open house to learn 
more about the proposed new 
Main Fire Station 351 and provide 
your feedback. 

The current Main Fire Station 351 has 
outlived its useful life and cannot be 
remodeled to accommodate required 
needs due to the size of our current site. 
Hoodland Fire District (HFD) is developing 
plans to replace the existing Main Fire 
Station 351 at a new location nearby to 
meet the needs of our growing community 
and keep our first responders safe. 

A presentation will take place on November 7 
at 6:30 pm with opportunities for facility tours 
starting at 5:30 pm.


